
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
12th April 2018 

 
Y5 VISIT TO MALTBY REDWOOD ACADEMY 

WEDNESDAY 25TH APRIL 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As part of our topic, Beast Creator, this half term, we will be going to Maltby Redwood 
Academy to look at their wildlife area. We will be looking at the pond life in their pond 
and identifying some of the creatures. We will be walking down to Maltby Redwood on 
the morning of Wednesday 25th April and will be will be back in time for lunch. Can 
you please ensure your child wears suitable clothing for the visit e.g. sensible footwear 
and clothing suitable for both sunny and rainy weather. 
 
Please ensure you fill in the attached medical form and return as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Dougherty, Mrs Watts and Miss Denton 
The Year 5 Team 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


